
1. 
August 1,2005 

To: Public Service Commission 

From: David Killian 

Re: Cancellation of Certificate 

S irMad am : 

I request cancellation of the certificate in accordance with item 2 section 25-24.5 14. 

This is also the statement of intent to pay the regulatory assessment fee upon invoice. 

The certificate is being cancelled due to the unfair regulatory advantage the commission 

allows to exist pertaining to independent pay phone operators. 

Sincerely, 

David Killian 


